
Consultation Period Open for OIDC Survey Working Group 
Report
The OpenID Connect Survey Working Group, chartered by the InCommon Technical Advisory Committee (TAC), recently conducted a study to understand 
the community’s interest and use of OIDC/OAuth protocols. The survey also asked how InCommon and Internet2 may help campuses in the adoption of 
these protocols.

The results are in. The survey working group has compiled a report summarizing the survey findings and the working group's recommendations. You are 
invited to . The deadline for comments is March 24, 2017.review the report and provide feedback

https://spaces.at.internet2.edu/display/OIDCSurvey/Consultation+for+the+OIDC+Survey+Working+Group+Final+Report
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